
Submitter: PAULA BARNETT 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Oregonians love our vote by mail system. Repealing vote by mail is a move to 

disenfranchise left leaning voters, but make no mistake, it will disenfranchise ALL 

voters, left, right and center. Voting by mail is a convenient way to participate in our 

democracy, and opens up voting to the elderly, disabled, parents of young children, 

and those Oregonians who live rurally. 

We also do not have the infrastructure to host in person polling places. Not only will 

this bill make it harder for those to vote, it will cost Oregonians a LOT of tax payer 

money to set up voting infrastructure we don't currently have. This is a lose lose bill 

for all Oregonians. I strongly oppose. 


